
 

 

 
Project  

Hat Fairy Project  
 
In August, we voted to meet via Zoom. This year, we do not have an extra 
added cost for a meeting venue. The Executive Board voted to continue the 
activities with the Hat Fairy and boost the morale by giving gifts. 
 
The Hat Fairy wears a different hat each month. If it is a special holiday in 
the month, she wears a hat to celebrate that holiday. At the end of each 
meeting, she does a plethora of fun activities. The winners of the activities 
receive a gift card. At least five members win a gift card, and it is sent by 
mail from Collen Clift, the Hat Fairy. 

Contact Information: 

Name: Colleen Clift 

Chapter: Alpha Nu Chapter 
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